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Galena Park ISD Recognized the Family of Mr. Kenneth Wayne Wallace

Houston, TX: At the November 14, 2022, Board of Trustees Meeting, Galena Park ISD (GPISD) recognized 
the family of Mr. Kenneth Wayne Wallace, who served GPISD as a Principal, Associate Superintendent, 
and Deputy Superintendent for Educational Support and School Administration. The Wallace family made 
a significant donation to the GPISD Resource Room. The Resource Room, located at Joyce Zotz Education 
Center, is a clothing closet that provides our students and their families with needed supplies. The items in 
this generous donation further accentuate and exemplify how the GPISD family connects to the community. 
It is supporters like the Wallace Family that make a difference every day.

Thank you, Wallace family, for helping to make Galena Park ISD A Great Place to Be!
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